HAMPSTEAD HOCKEY CLUB.

6 FrrLows Roap,
HampsTEAD, N.W.,

30ih August, 1902,

Dear Sir,

The Annual General Meeting will be held at the
Hawpsteap ConstiTuTioNnan Crus, Holly Bush Hill,
Hampstead, on Saturday, 13th September, 1go2, at 8.30
p.m.

Business—

To consider the attached statement of the accounts of the
Club, and to elect the officers of the Club for the

ensuing season,

In the interests of the Club it is important that
every member should be present, in order that the meeting

may be fully representative.
Yours faithfully,

F. C. WHEELER,

Honovavy Secvetary.



